Piccolo, Mike

From: W A <99203wa@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 1:21 PM
To: Piccolo, Mike; Kinnear, Lori

Cc: City Council Members and Staff
Subject: Ethics complaint removal

[CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL - Verify Sender]
Mr. Piccolo,

I am officially rescinding the ethics complaint regarding all council members named in such complaint filed with you and
the ethics commission on June 20, 2023, and request it be removed from Wednesdays Commission agenda and closed.

Council President Kinnear and | spoke on the phone today Mon. 7/24/23. She confirmed going forward | will be allowed
to address the council using my name Dave M. We both agreed it is time to move on and move forward.

Thank you very much,

Dave M.
509-866-6161



